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Chattahoochee Basin Advisory Council
Summary/Final Minutes 
May 5, 2020
 
The Chattahoochee Basin Advisory Council (BAC) met on Tuesday, May 5, 2020 from 1:00 PM to 2:30 PM in a virtual meeting using the GoToWebinar Platform

Danny Johnson, Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District Manager, and Justine Schwartz, Education and Public Engagement Specialist, welcomed participants. Following group introductions, the business of the agenda was conducted as follows:

Announcements

Lyndsey Sanders, with Douglasville-Douglas County Water and Sewer Authority, gave the Utility Perspectives presentation.

Justine Schwartz presented on BAC Membership Renewals.

Justine Schwartz presented the Water Supply Update.

Justine Schwartz and Danny Johnson led the Open Conversation and discussion.

Danny Johnson presented the Metro Water District Planning Updates.

Danny Johnson presented the update on the Supreme Court Status.

Allie Orrego, Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District GIS & Data Analyst, presented the Water Use Statistics Following ‘Shelter in Place.’

Justine Schwartz led the Discussion of Ideas, Topics, & Locations for Future Meetings.
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